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 ~ Minutes ~  

Friday, March 31, 2017 8:50 AM The Christian County Courthouse 

I. Convene 

 The meeting was called to order at 8:50 AM by Presiding Commissioner Ray Weter 

Attendee Name Title Status Arrived 

Ray Weter Presiding Commissioner Present 8:50 AM 

Ralph Phillips Eastern Commissioner Present 8:50 AM 

Hosea Bilyeu Western Commissioner Present 8:50 AM 

Krista Cronin Deputy Clerk Present 8:50 AM 

Malinda Young Secretary Present 8:50 AM 

II. Establish Quorum 

III. Agenda 

Motion/Vote - 8:50 AM Christian County Commission 
Discussion -  Approve Agenda 
Attendees:  Leo Snelling 

Presiding Commissioner Weter noted the presence of a quorum, and then entertained a 
motion to approve the agenda for today, March 31, 2017 as published. 

RESULT: ADOPTED [UNANIMOUS] 

MOVER: Hosea Bilyeu, Western Commissioner 

SECONDER: Ralph Phillips, Eastern Commissioner 

AYES: Ray Weter, Ralph Phillips, Hosea Bilyeu 

 
Motion/Vote - 8:55 AM Kay Brown-Christian County Clerk 
Minutes & Financials Approval -  Approve Minutes and Financials 
Attendees:  Captain Koch, Leo Snelling 

There are no minutes or financials to approve. 

 
Motion/Vote - 9:00 AM Brad Cole-Christian County Sheriff 
Discussion -  Security Update 
Attendees:  Captain Koch, Leo Snelling 

Late Arrivals:  Amelia Wigton with the Christian County Headliner, Colby Allen 

The Commission met with presenter Captain Koch regarding a security update.  Captain 
Koch said he came to advise the Commission on the status procedures for entry into the 
east side of the historical courthouse.  Captain Koch said he recommended to Sheriff 
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Cole to have a meeting with department heads to go over what kind of security 
procedures they would like, and Sheriff Cole agreed.  There was discussion about the 
signs that were put up that direct the public on where to enter the building.  Captain 
Koch said the east entrance will be the only exit and entrance into the building for 
everyone.  There was discussion about a strobe being installed to give security a visual 
clue if the alarm sounds.  There was discussion about a card reader being installed for 
use by employees to enter the building.  Presiding Commissioner Weter said the elected 
officials will be notified of the security measures meeting scheduled for Monday, April 3, 
2017. 

 

IV. Adjournment 

 The meeting was closed at 9:10 AM 
9:10 AM   
Adjournment 
Attendees:  Captain Koch, Leo Snelling, Amelia Wigton - Christian County Headliner, 
Colby Allen 

Presiding Commissioner Weter said seeing no further business we are adjourned. 

 

 
Presiding Commissioner, Ray Weter 
 

 
Hosea Bilyeu 
 

Western Commissioner, Hosea Bilyeu  
 

 
Ralph Phillips 
 

Eastern Commissioner, Ralph Phillips 


